
April
Twelfth

1921.

/no

Lieut.-Colonel i.V. Pope, 
Prince of 7/ales Barracks, 
Montreal, ;ue.

Dear Colonel Pope : -
I beg to acknowledge receipt 

of your letter of April 11th, making application 
on behalf of nDTf Company, The R.C.R. Regiment, 
for the use of the campus for the playing of foot­
ball during the holidays.

In this connection I wish to say 
that you are about 30th on the list of those 
who have applied for the use of these grounds.

I do not know exactly what we shall 
do about it. The grounds were only re-seeded last 
year and our groundsman gives it as his opinion 
that the turf is not any too well set yet. Further­
more the tennis courts which formerly existed to the 
south of the Library will be unusable this year, 
owing to building operations there. There are some 
who are advocating conversion of the campus into 
Tennis Courts, but I do not know just what will be 
done.

Yours faithfully,

Principal


